
Both my husband (Mike) and do NOT support BM 110.  It has caused drastic devastation and deaths in 
Portland and Multnomah County.  
 
Please do the right thing:  fix BM 110 and make it a crime to use/have in possession lethal drugs.  This 
will give our law enforcement the support needed to get “users” into treatment and off the 
streets.  Drug treatment should be MANDATORY not voluntary.  An individual high on lethal drugs 
CANNOT make an informed decision to get into treatment. 
 
Thank you for doing what is best for the city and the drug users. 
- - - - - 
Vicki McNamara, Ph.D.,L.P.C. 
Education Consultant: School Counseling 
4035 SW Comus St. 
Portland, OR 97219 
Cell: 503-260-1099 
vicki@vmconsult.net  
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